
Mr. Sahag Sahagian 
6 Quadrant Road 
Salem, Massachusetts 01970 

Dear Mr. Sahagian: 

May 23, 1975 

~Je greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardbliip of 
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Enclosed is our Receipt No. 21027. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


